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Hello Peru!  As you already know, my name is Mrs 

Booth and I am absolutely delighted that I will be 

your Year 4 teacher in September in class South Africa!  

I know that we are going to have the most fantastic 

year together, full of learning, fun and excitement!  

Here are some fun facts about me! Did you know that I used to play in a steel 

band? Or that I love to play computer games, especially Mario Kart and 

Hogwarts Legacy? I wonder what new facts I will learn about you this year?  

My Favourite…… 
 

Colour: Purple 

 

Meal: Spaghetti Bolognese  

 

Film: Mary Poppins  

 

Book: Matilda 

 

Sweets: Percy Pigs  

 

Animal: Horses 

My biggest wish for our class next 

year is that we all pull together and 

really see ourselves as one big team 

where everyone is respected, valued 

and welcomed. If we work together 

and treat each other with kindness 

and respect we will have a 

wonderful year together! 

Have a wonderful summer break! 

Be kind to your grownups, get lots 

of rest, have lots of fun and come 

back ready and raring to go! 

See you in September Team South 

Africa! 

Mrs Booth  

 


